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It is very important that your child(ren)’s name be 

written in large black letters. If you do not have the 

approved sign you will be asked to park and go into 

the office so we can verify identification.  We do this 

for the safety of the children.  

NEVER give the sign to someone not on your emergency card.  

There are two options for placing the ap-

proved signage: 


